
2nd February 2024

For the attention of Year 12 and 13 Learners, Parents and Carers

Dear Learners, Parents and Carers,

RE: PSHE Sessions - Thursday 8th February 2024

I write to provide some information regarding the PHSE/Careers Dropdown Day for Thursday
8th February 2024; apologies for the late notification but certain details from external providers
have only just been confirmed. As part of the PSHE/Careers curriculum, two lessons on
Thursday 8th February will be suspended to allow for these sessions. Learners must attend,
even if they are not timetabled for lessons.

Lesson 1 (Year 12) & Lesson 2 (Year 13)

Careers Wales Workshop -Miss Angharad Bell

Lesson 3 (Year 12) & Lesson 4 (Year 13)

The British Army - Careers, apprenticeships and bursaries. Stg. Steven Stock.

Please note that normal lessons are running outside of these sessions.

Advance notice, the next scheduled PSHE/Careers day for Sixth Form students will be on 22nd
March, we have been offered a session at 12.30pm from Student Finance Wales (discussing how
student loans work, how to apply and a general Q&A), this is for Year 13 students and any
parents/carers that wish to attend.

If you have any questions with these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me via
hmcmillan@yht.wales.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H McMillan
Leader of Key Stage 5


